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I am in opposition to the  removal Design Review as proposed in the SB974 –1 

Amendment “Section 12 (5)” on page 10 and “Section 13 (5)” on page 11. Make 

review more efficient but removal opens the door to low quality solutions. As an 

architect I know this process can be political, but we'll defined parameters that 

promote efficient, creative and sustainable design solutions should be the outcome of 

a design review. 

 

 


